
NEW YORK UNIVERSITY 
OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

WASHINGTON SQUARE, NEW YORK

January 29, 1931

Sir Arthur and Lady Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal 
Canada

My dear Sir Arthur and Lady Currie:

Hew York University will celebrate the one hun­

dredth anniversary of the granting of the University's 

charter by a dinner in April. In due season you will re­

ceive an invitation bidding you as guests of the University 

Council.

As you may judge by the enclosed leaflet - the 

first of a small series which, if you are agreeable, will 

be sent to you in the course of the next few weeks - this 

centennial anniversary will furnish an opportunity for dis­

cussion on .broad lines, participated in by persons eminent 

in business and the professions.

You will be particularly interested, I think, to 

look over in this first leaflet the list of the University's 

founders, many of whom have descendants prominent today in 

large activities of this city.

Believe me

Very sincerely yours,

Chancellor


